
 

Vessel Owners, Agents, Charterers should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

Port of Garston 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 004 of 2024 

INTERNATIONAL CATERING WASTE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 1st May 2024 the Port of Garston Docks no longer 
provides reception facilities for International Catering Waste. 

Vessel that need to Land waste which deemed to be International Catering Waste should 
make suitable arrangements for the collection and disposal with their local Port Agent. 

The reporting requirement for waste information comes from the Port Waste Facilities 
Directive 2000/59/EC. This reporting requirement affects all vessels. 
 

Steve Hearn 
Marine Manager 

ABP Port of Garston 
 

1st May 2024 


